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MEMORANDUM

TO: Jean Fraser, Planner
FROM: David Senus, P.E. & Ashley Auger, E.I.T.
DATE: November 7, 2012
RE: Level I Site Plan Application – Baxter Blvd Storage Conduit Utility Building and Trail Work

Woodard & Curran has reviewed the Level I Site Alteration Application for the Baxter Boulevard CSO
Storage Conduit project. Specifically, the Level I Site Alteration application addresses a new utility building
and trail improvements associated with the construction of the overall project. The plans were recently
revised and resubmitted based on the MaineDEP’s NRPA review process.

Documents Provided By Applicant
 MaineDEP NRPA Submission dated September 4, 2012, prepared by Sebago Technics, on behalf

of City of Portland Department of Public Services.
 Revised MaineDEP NRPA Submission dated October 2, 2012, prepared by Sebago Technics, on

behalf of City of Portland Department of Public Services.
 MaineDEP Land Use Permit, dated October, 2012.
 Army Corps of Engineers Maine General Permit Authorization Letter and Screening Summary

dated October 23, 2012.
 Engineering Plans, Sheets 11, 12, 22 & 26.

Comments
1) We have no comments regarding the revisions from the review of the NRPA application by MaineDEP.


